

Apologies:

- Ellie Bacon
- Jasz Blows
- Dave Peel

Addtendance:

- Dan Sheppard
- Dan Robson
- Beth Barratt
- Harry Ward
- Anthony Stewart
- Matt Fletcher

Playerlayer:

Can't make bundles so will give us a 5% discount code to use.

AGM:

Dan Sheppard to organise sorting a room.
Look at Thai reasurant for the meal.

Slalom:

Dan Robson is sorting it.
Enties to be submitted on Friday

NSR:

Anthony sorting, all in hand.

Refreshers:

Club should organised additional non paddling activities, rather than expecting members to organise them themselves.
Fuel costs need to be recalculated as petrol prices have dropped.

Kit Officer Report:

Dehumidifier cannot be fixed, £150 to replace

Hold off buying until we can confirm how much money the club has.

Dan Sheppard to call pool and check that we've paid.

GTX and Lil' Joe need to new parts to fix them.

Back room has been tidied

Need to buy the river racer before April as the money is available from TD but may not be for long.

Stockton container needs an inventory taking

Dan Sheppard to talk to Alastair regarding this

Dan Robson to talk to Dave regarding the insurance process.

Treasurers report:

We have £3100 in the account,

£1000 due out on agreed expenditure

£735 of that is insurance money which has been agreed to be spent on plastic boats.

£1649 is due in from members

£1499 is due out to members

Andy to message graduated students to chase money. See if olds can message their friends to get money.

Andy is dealing with the TD grant.

Harry Ward to send Andy the details of the Finchale trip.

With the tigets coming and bumping up numbers, pool sessions now make a profit of about £10 per session.

Weekly email:

Request for it to be more upbeat and positive. To get people excited about activities.

Could is also include links to signups, where appropriate.

White Water:

Run more intermediate trips.

Consider running biking trips, surfing, climbing or similar where there isn't high demand for a river trip.

Polo Goal:

There is an option to swap the current goal for materials to make a temporary goal.

Fundraising for Summer Trips:

Will TD match our fundraising or give us a grant again?

Could we offer canoeing to other clubs? As a team building activity?

Health Forms:

Dan Robson to enquire regarding who is allowed to read them and when. Eg, people planning food for a weekend away can look for allergies? River leaders can be aware of any conditions before they set off on a trip?